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Dear QLD Government.
 
Abortion is bad and should be banned.
 
The law should state that it is inhumane and unlawful.
 
Please tighten up our abortion laws to make them good and safe for children inside their
 mothers.
 
Associate Professor Dr Stuart Reece,

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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